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Wednesday 9th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

World Book Day– Friday 4th March 2022 
 
This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 4th March.  We 
would like pupils to come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character, ideally a book character who is great fun and who has made 
many a reader laugh.    
 
For Nursery children who do not attend on a Friday, they are welcome to 

dress up on a day of their choosing that week.  

We thought we would give you plenty of notice so that you can have as 
much fun as possible choosing or making a costume over the half term 
holiday. 
 
On the day, the children will be engaging in a range of activities inspired by 
books that make children laugh aloud.  In addition, the children will be 
given a £1 book token. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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